
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 baked potato, ham, 

garlic breadstick, pizza, 
green beans, salad, 
tomatoes, peaches, milk 
Breakfast: blueberry 

muffin top, Fruit Loops 

cereal, Cinnamon Toast 

cereal bar, Nutrigrain 

bar, applesauce 

2 cheese nachos, 

jalapeno nachos, taco 

meat, refried beans, 

salad, celery sticks, 

applesauce, milk 

Breakfast: breakfast 

burrito, Fruit Loops 

cereal, French Toast 

sticks, yogurt, peaches 

 

3 sloppy Joe, fish sticks, 

French fries, cucumbers, 
salad, oranges, milk 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, Peanut butter & 
Jelly graham wafer, pears 

 

4 chicken nuggets, 

steak fingers, gravy, 
roll, mashed potatoes, 
red bell pepper, 
strawberries 
w/whipped topping, 
milk 
Breakfast: taco roll, 
yogurt, Trix cereal bar, 
Frosted Mini Wheat 
cereal, apples 

 

5   hamburger w/fixins, 

chicken on a bun, French 

fries, salad, yellow cake, 

apples, milk 

Breakfast: sausage/egg 

biscuit, Cocoa Puff cereal 

bar, Nutrigrain bars, 

Cinnamon Toast crunch, 

banana 

 

 

8 soft taco, chicken 

quesadilla, refried 
beans, salad, carrot 
sticks, applesauce, milk 
Breakfast: blueberry 

muffin top, Fruit Loops 

cereal, Cinnamon roll, 

Nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

 

9 Frito pie, pizza, corn, 

salad, tomatoes, apples, 

milk 

Breakfast: blueberry 

pancake w/sausage on a 

stick, Apple Jacks cereal, 

French Toast sticks, 

yogurt, oranges 

10 sloppy Joe, lasagna 

rollups, garlic breadstick, 
green beans, cucumbers, 
salad, oranges, milk 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Apple Jacks cereal, 
Peanut butter & Jelly 
graham wafer, pears 

11 chicken nuggets, 

turkey breast, roll, 
gravy, mashed 
potatoes, red bell 
pepper, grapes, milk 
Breakfast: mini 
cinnamon rolls, 
Nutrigrain bars, French 
toast sticks, Reeses 
Puffs cereal, apples 

12   chicken on a bun, 

hamburger w/fixins, 

salad, French fries, apples, 

milk 

Breakfast: sausage/egg 

biscuit, Cocoa Puffs cereal 

bar, yogurt, Froot Loops 

cereal, banana 

 

 
 
       

15 baked potato, ham, 

garlic breadstick, pizza, 
green beans, salad, 
apples, milk 
Breakfast: blueberry 

muffin top, Fruit Loops 

cereal, Cinnamon roll, 

Nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

 

16 soft taco, burrito, 

pinto beans, carrot 

sticks, salad, pineapple, 

milk 

Breakfast: pancake 

sausage stick, Cinnamon 

Toast Crunch cereal, 

Cinnamon toast, yogurt, 

peaches 

 

17 popcorn chicken, 

spaghetti, garlic 
breadstick, corn, salad, 
cucumbers, oranges, milk 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Apple Jacks cereal, 
Peanut butter & Jelly 
graham wafer, pears 

 

18 chicken nuggets, 

roll, gravy, Salisbury 
steak, mashed 
potatoes, celery sticks, 
tomatoes, apples, milk 
Breakfast: mini 
cinnamon rolls, 
Nutrigrain bars, French 
toast sticks, Reeses 
Puffs cereal, apples 
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Good Friday 



 

22  hogie, pizza, corn, 

salad, red bell peppers, 

peaches, milk  

Breakfast:  cinnamon 

toast, Fruit Loops cereal 

bar, cinnamon roll, 

nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

 

    

23popcorn chicken, 

cheese stick, tangy 
chicken w/rice, broccoli, 
tomatoes, milk 
Breakfast: Breakfast 
burrito, Fruit Loops 
cereal, cinnamon toast, 
yogurt, peaches 

24 chicken fajitas, soft 

taco, pinto beans, salad, 
oranges, milk 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch cereal bar, Trix 
cereal, peanut butter 
and jelly graham wafer, 
pears 

25 chicken nuggets, 

gravy, roll, Salsbury 
steak, mashed 
potatoes, carrot sticks, 
applesauce, broccoli 
cheese and rice 
casserole, milk 
Breakfast: mini 
cinnamon rolls, yogurt, 
Frosted mini wheat 
cereal, apples 

26 meatball sub, 

hamburger w/fixins, 
potato smiles, salad, 
apples, milk 
Breakfast: Cinnamon 
Crunch cereal, Cocoa Puff 
cereal bar, yogurt, 
sausage/egg biscuit, 
banana 

29 baked potato 

w/ham, garlic 
breadstick, mini corn 
dogs, red bell pepper, 
green beans, salad, 
apples, milk 
Breakfast: blueberry 
muffin top, Fruit Loops 
cereal, Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch cereal bar, 
Nutrigrain bar, 
applesauce 

30 cheese nachos, 

jalapeno nachos, taco 
meat, refried beans, 
salad, celery sticks, 
applesauce, milk 
Breakfast: French Toast 
sticks, yogurt, peaches 

 

 
 

 


